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(ÕÊÓÜËÌËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯ×ÈÊÒÌÛɯÐÚɯÛÏÌɯ×ÙÌÚÐËÌÕÛɀÚɯÈÕÕÜÈÓɯÙÌ×ÖÙÛɯÖÍɯ×ÙÖÎÙÌÚÚɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯƖƔƕƜɯÎÖÈÓÚȭɯɯ Ú is 

customary, the Board Chair and Vice Chair held an evaluation meeting with me to discuss our 

progress. Work continues on identifying strategic goals for 2019.

 

Appalachian Regional Commission P.O.W.E.R. Initiative Grant 

 

We were disappointed to learn that our grant application to support the construction of a 

campus in Adams County is not moving forward.  In the notification letter we were informed 

ÛÏÈÛɯɁARC received 136 applications requesting nearly $133 million during this very 

competitive application cycle.  With only $23.5 million available for awards this round, we were 

ÕÖÛɯÈÉÓÌɯÛÖɯÍÜÕËɯÈÓÓɯÙÌØÜÌÚÛÚȭɂ 

 

March Meeting in Columbus 

 

You will see on the agenda a discussion topic of the !ÖÈÙËɀÚɯ

are suggesting that we make an adjustment to the Board meeting schedule ÛÖɯÐÕÊÓÜËÌɯÛÏÌɯɁ#Èàɯ

ÈÛɯÛÏÌɯ2ÛÈÛÌÏÖÜÚÌɂɯÖÕɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯÍÖÓÓÖÞÌËɯÉàɯÛÏÌɯÙÌÊÌ×ÛÐÖÕɯÈÕËɯÈɯËÐÕÕÌÙɯÞÌɯÞÖÜÓËɯÏÖÚÛɯÍÖÙɯÖÜÙɯ

legislators.  We would then hold our extended meeting on Wednesday, March 27, 

and adjourn 

by 2 p.m.   

 



Since my last report, I have been involved in the following meetings and events:  

 

�x Rotary Club Meeting at Mason Deerfield 

�x Higher Education Health Insurance Consortium ɬ Exploratory Meeting 

�x 
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ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

 

 



 Alignment with the Strategic Goals /ÙÌÚÐËÌÕÛɀÚɯ1Ì×ÖÙÛɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯ!ÖÈÙËɯÖÍɯ3ÙÜÚÛÌÌÚɯɧɯ4 

 

Detailed in the report were various affirmations of the Collegesɀ practices related to 

institutional planning, facilities, instructional oversight, staffing and faculty support, 

student support, continuous improvement, and marketing and recruiting. Rated 
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Workforce Development, Truck Driving Academy, and 

Continuing Education 

 



 





 Alignment with the Strategic Goals /ÙÌÚÐËÌÕÛɀÚɯ1Ì×ÖÙÛɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯ!ÖÈÙËɯÖÍɯ3ÙÜÚÛÌÌÚɯɧɯ8 

As the College moves closer to launching the pilot of the EAB software, members of the 

Advising staff have participated in its development and training use.  As the last round 

of information is loaded into the system, advisors are preparing to help introduce the 

product to the pilot group (all new incoming spring term students).  This tool not only 

will assist students in mapping and tracking their progress through their academic 
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The Club will be hosting an American Red Cross Blood Drive on Wednesday, Jan. 23 at 

the Fayette Campus. Please call 1-800-RED-CROSS or contact Club Advisor Chyane 

Collins to schedule an appointment (ccollins@sscc.edu or extension 5620). 

 
 

Athletics 

 




